
ADMINISTRATIVE COMMENTS: Due to the challenges of 
accuracy in policy execution, billing and the current relationship 
between the City of Valdosta and Taylor Insurance Services, this 
relationship has deteriorated to the point that it is no longer in the 
best interests of City employees. 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION:  Cancel the Contract 
with Taylor Insurance Services with ninety (90) days written 
notice. 
 
Richard Hardy, City Manager 
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